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June 15, 2023 
 
Pamela Jones  
Clerk/Paralegal  
Water Quality Control Commission  
pamela.jones@env.nm.gov  
(505) 660-4305  
 
Dear Ms. Jones,  
As the Acting Chair of the New Mexico Department of Health, I am writing to designate Srikanth 
Paladugu as my staff designee to the Water Quality Control Commission pursuant to 74-63, NMSA 
1978. Mr. Paladugu’s official contact information is below:  
 
• Email: srikanth.paladugu@doh.nm.gov 
• Cell Phone:  
 
Please let us know me know if you have any questions – Patrick.allen@doh.nm.gov or (505) 490-
0264.  
 
Regards,  

 
Patrick M. Allen 
Secretary 
Department of Health 
 
 
 




